Celebrate Ludlow Committee Meeting Minutes of Monday, August 4. 2025
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Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m., Pledge of Allegiance CUWNOF Lot

Attendees: Linda Collette*, Bruce Durand*,
Volunteers and guests: Cheryl Lukas, Ron Saloio, Sue Corjay, Robert Haryasz

Absent Committee members: Lisa Martin, Eric Segundo, Melanie Trexlar, Kara Jorge, Derek DeBarge,
Christopher Smith, Laurie Smith, Elaine Hodgman

We tabled the meeting minutes until the next meeting.

Diane Walton will be reaching out to the East St. businesses to ask them to assist in taking care of the granite
planters, and to decorate for the holidays.

Falling Into Fun update:

The deadline for vendor applications is approaching on 8-10-25, to date we have about 50+ crafters. Bruce
Durand is working on the Food Truck vendors, and the goal is to get 5 or 6.  Shenff’s Dept. will be coming
with the mounted patrol. The National Guard will be there with the inflatable obstacle course. The Hubbard
Memorial Library will pay for a children’s event. Manuel Amusements will begin to set up in the library area
the week before as they typically do. Many local civic groups will be attending.

Light Up Ludlow - plans are still in motion, event to take place on 11-30-25. Linda has called a meeting for &-
12-25 inviting heads of local civic groups to discuss their participation and what needs to be done. Linda
continues to work with DPW to get things done.

Storage shed- Linda has been shopping for a shed to store the holiday décor. We need a large one and want a
bit of room to grow. The pricing for a 12’ x 24’ wooden shed is approximately $9,300.00 including delivery to
town hall. Linda will meet with the Planning Board on August 12 to ask permission to store another shed on
town hall lawn.

Motion to adjourn by Bruce Durand. Seconded by Linda Collette. Motion passed at 7:48




